
 
Welcome to the 32nd Annual Tradition Lives Lacrosse 
Tournament 
To: The Players, Coaches, Parents and Fans who are attending the Tradition Lives 32nd Annual 
Lacrosse Tournament. 
  

It is our privilege to be your host. We hope that your memories of this tournament will be satisfying, both in 
accomplishing your goals in lacrosse and in the fellowship made on and off the floor. We would also like to 
welcome those out of town participants that are visiting our fine city and trust you will enjoy your stay. We 
ask that our visiting guest respect the rules of our gracious host hotels, as they are major sponsors to the 
tournament! I have asked that hotels advise me of any disrespectful behavior, which we will use to 
determine future acceptance to our tournament. 

As parents and lacrosse fans, we must maintain a positive and supportive attitude towards players and 
referees, both on and off the floor. We must remember that win or lose, our ultimate goal is to have fun and 
develop our young athletes to be the community leaders of tomorrow. 

The Tradition Lives Lacrosse Tournament is made possible through the efforts of volunteer parents and 
fans of the game that strive to offer a first class tournament experience for players of all ages and 
abilities.  In the event of team difficulties or problems, tournament volunteers will be accessible throughout 
the weekend to provide assistance. Please feel free to contact these individuals with any questions or 
concerns. 

Our tournament is sponsored by many generous businesses. A large number of these agencies are 
depicted in the advertising sections throughout the tournament. Please recognize and  reward these 
contributing businesses for their commitment to minor lacrosse. 

The Tradition Lives Lacrosse Tournament has evolved over the last twenty seven years to meet the needs 
of tournament patrons. These positive changes came about in response to suggestions provided by past 
tournament participants. Please help us continue to provide a quality product by notifying the tournament 
chairperson of any comments or suggestions you may have. 

Best of luck, and we hope that all teams have an enjoyable weekend. 

Yours in lacrosse, 

Tradition Lives Lacrosse Tournament Committee 

tlivesrdla@gmail.com 


